
At this year's commencement, PCHS was
honored to have PCHS Alumni Erin
Conley (1998) as our Commencement
Speaker. Erin talked about how well PC
prepared her for life after high school. She
also encouraged our graduates to find
things in life that spark their curiosity and
feeds their soul. Her path included many
unforeseen detours but she is glad that she
paid attention to signs along the way. All of
those opportunities led her to where she is
today - the Assistant Director of Enrollment
at James Madison University.

Reverend Mr. Peter Clem (2010) was
ordained to Priesthood on June 4, 2022 in
Arlington, VA and recently assigned to the
Basilica of St. Mary in Alexandria, VA. He
began his journey to the Priesthood in
2013 shortly after graduating from George
Mason University. We wish Reverend Clem
the best of luck throughout his spiritual
journey. To read more, please click here.

Diocese of Arlington - June Ordination

Do you have a story to tell? We are looking
for alumni to share their ideas, stories and

memories. Please contact ​Jennifer
Christman!

Celebrating 100 Years!
 ST. MARY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL is celebrating
100 years of Catholic Education! If you attended SMSSS,
please plan to
help us celebrate our 100 Year Jubilee. They are planning events
throughout the school year 2022-2023. For more information please
contact MDavila@saintmarystarofthesea.com or
Development@saintmarystarofthesea.com.

Attention:
PCHS Class of 1982

Did you graduate from St.
Vincent in the early 80s?
If so, consider joining us
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as we take a walk down
memory lane!

​On Saturday, July 23 the
Class of '82 will host their

40 year High School
Reunion at our new

location:

600 Harpersville Road
Newport News, VA.

To attend the event or
request more information,

please contact Mary
Martin (Lowery) at

mary.martin1@ferguson.com

Save the Date!
September 9, 2022

Plans are underway for our 7th Annual Golf
Tournament honoring D.B. Brackin. All
proceeds will benefit the PCHS Athletic

Department for a new grooming machine to
maintain the field and for the
​Athletic Endowment Fund.

For more information & to register,
click here

Want to become a sponsor? Click  here

50/50 Raffle Tickets on sale now!
Click here to purchase online.

Questions? Contact Jennifer Christman.
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